DOMINICAN COLLEGE MUCKROSS PARK

ANNOUNCEMENT OF OPENING OF WAITING LIST FOR NEW APPLICATIONS FOR
PLACES IN FIRST YEAR IN SEPTEMBER 2019

Offers of places in First Year September 2019 have now been made to all applicants whose
names appeared on the waiting list originally created for that year group, and accordingly all
names have now been removed from that waiting list.

In accordance with the Statement of Practice on Admissions adopted by the Board of
Management on 11 June 2013, a new waiting list for places in the year group starting First
Year in 2019 will be opened to new applications on Friday 21 June 2019. All new applications
received on or after the date of this notice and on or before Friday 21 June 2019 will be
treated as having been received at the same time, and places on the new waiting list will be
allocated among those applicants by supervised lottery conducted shortly after that date.
New applications received after Friday 21 June 2019, will be placed on the new waiting list in
the order in which they are received and opened by the school admissions office.

If a place becomes available for allocation to a new applicant in the year group starting first
Year 2019, it will be offered to the first name on the new waiting list, and so on until the place
is accepted. The name of any applicant who accepts or refuses an offer of a place will be
removed from the new waiting list.

New applications will not be accepted in any form other than by way of the school’s official
Expression of Interest form, fully completed and accompanied by a copy of the applicant’s
birth certificate. Copies of the school’s official Expression of Interest form are available from
the Admissions section of the school’s website www.muckrossparkcollege.com or on request
from the schools admissions office.

Date : Friday 07 June 2019



